


REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

OUTREACH TO STAKEHOLDERS
FOR POTENTIAL DEVELOPMENT 
OF THE EAST AND WEST LOTS  
AT NEW HAVEN UNION STATION
NEW HAVEN PARKING AUTHORITY
NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT
NHPA PROJECT #21-023 B

	On behalf of the New Haven Union Station Partnership, including the Connecticut Department of Transportation and the City of New Haven, the New Haven Parking Authority (NHPA) is issuing this request for information from interested parties with regard to the potential development of the East and West Lots at New Haven Union Station.
 
 Please visit the New Haven Union Station Partnership website at www.unionstationnewhaven.com for a summary of recent community stakeholder interviews, a slide presentation, a video presentation, and a variety of relevant background documents. 

The next steps will be the issuance of a formal two-part Request for Proposals process: an initial focus on developer interest followed by invitations for detailed proposals from a selected list of responders.  This RFP process is anticipated to be released this winter.   

In the meantime, questions and requests for additional information will be accepted on the New Haven Union Station Partnership website for a period of at least 60 days.
		
	Douglas Hausladen
	Executive Director
            New Haven Parking Authority



